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Dear Gallatin County Board Members,
	I am writing to let you know that I have sent in the information for the Laura Bush Foundation for America’s Libraries grant.  Through the grant I have requested 3500 dollars so that I can purchase reference books, magazines, biographies, bilingual books, poetry books and sports books.  
	I am in high hopes that we can get the money and purchase these much needed books for the Upper Elementary.  

						Thank you,


						Beth Oldendick

